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                                                                    Dated : 25.03.2017 

 

To, 

             Dr. V. P. Joy, IAS 

             Central Provident Fund Commissioner 

             Employees Provident Fund Organization 

             Bhavishya Nidhi Bhawan  

             Bhikaji Cama Place, 

             New Delhi 

 

 

             Subject: Withdrawing transfer request for  

 accommodating another member officer   

                 in the Annual General  Transfer(AGT)-reg.     

                             

 

Respected Sir, 

 

                         The undersigned has submitted online options 

for the Annual General Transfer (AGT) to be effected for 

Group A Officers in EPFO. However, the undersigned has 

later submitted request for considering posting to District office 

Parwanoo on spouse ground. Further, the undersigned has 

recently received a request submitted by one of the fellow 

officer Sh. K C Joshi, APFC, RO Shimla to your good self for 

his posting to District office Parwanoo. The officer concerned 

has  submitted  in  the  application that he is due for transfer in  
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the ongoing AGT and he has filled District Office Parwanoo as his first option. Further, Sh. K 

C Joshi, APFC has submitted that his wife had delivered a baby girl on 14/03/2017 which is 

premature by 28 weeks and the weight of the baby is also very less. The baby is under 

medical supervision at PGI Hospital, Chandigarh and is admitted to ‘Neonatal Intensive 

Care Unit’. As stated in the request by Sh. K C Joshi, the doctors have suggested that the 

baby will require close medical supervision for a period not less than 2 years. In view of 

above serious medical condition of his baby, Sh. K C Joshi has requested your good self to 

consider his case sympathetically and consider his first option for posting to DO, Parwanoo. 

Sh. K C Joshi, APFC has also approached Officers’ Association for taking up his case as 

described above. 

 Sir, in view of above request by the fellow officer, the undersigned would 

like to withdraw transfer request to DO, Parwanoo as the case of Sh. K C Joshi, APFC 

deserves more importance and merit. Therefore, my request for posting to DO, Parwanoo 

may be treated withdrawn and AGT online options may kindly be operated accordingly.   

  

      Thanking You. 

 

                                                                                                                   Yours Sincerely, 

                                                                                                                          

(Abhaya Nand Tiwari) 

                                                                                                      Secretary General 

 


